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Dr. Tam Smith, Executive Principal 

Rocky Mountain Classical Academy 

4620 Antelope Ridge Dr.  

Colorado Springs, CO 80920 

tsmith@rmcacs.org 

 

August 21, 2024 

 

Dear Dr. Smith: 

 

Thank you for inviting me to conduct a Title IX training at Rocky Mountain Classical Academy.   

This letter confirms that I conducted a Title IX training at Rocky Mountain Classical Academy 

on Friday, August 16, 2024.  The Title IX training covered the required topics stated in the Title 

IX regulations as well as other pertinent Title IX topics. 

 

Please let me know if you need anything further. 

 

 

Best, 

Sally Roller, Esq. 

Investigations Law Group LLC 
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